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time for an agreed upon number of SCTA representatives) or, if SCTA leaders will not agree to 
this offer, extend the time that we bargain in the evenings to 8:30 p.m.   
 
We look forward to beginning the successor contract negotiations process with SCTA and look 
forward to hearing from you as to your availability on the February dates offered above.  The 
District continues to believe that together, with SCTA and our other labor partners, and through 
the collective bargaining process, solutions to our budget challenges that are acceptable for the 
District and our employees will be identified and agreed to, thereby allowing the District and its 
employees to continue their shared goal of enhancing educational opportunities for all students.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jorge A. Aguilar 
Superintendent 
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